November 16, 2015

Mark Levitt, Vice-President

Limousines of South Florida

3300 SW 11th Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33315

Dear Mr. Levitt:

As you are aware, on May 5, 2015, Limousines of South Florida agreed to delay the start of the Tri-Rail to Trolley
Circulator Shuttle to coincide with the start of the new trolley program. As such, the agreement between the
Hollywood, FL. Community Redevelopment Agency and Limousines of South Florida will be revised to reflect a new
start date of October 12, 2015 with service through October 11, 2017, and the option to renew for two (2)
additional two (2) year terms.

If this is your understanding, please indicate by marking the appropriate response, signing, and returning this
correspondence.

If you disagree, please explain reason(s) in a separate letter.

Thanks for your help with this matter and as always, please feel free to contact us at 954-924-2980 if you have
questions.

A response as soon as possible would be appreciated.

Sincerely,

vette Scott-Phillip
Budget Manager /%
I agree: , ~ M F)

Name: M “l” // ’/\‘/‘) 5# ’
(Typed or Printed)
' /;;9 />/

Date: /!

Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency
330 N. Federal Highway | Hollywood, FLL 33020 | T: 954.924.28980 | F: 954.924.2981 | hollywoaodfl.org



